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Raszka Shelley

From: Angel Miller <angel1bear25@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 8:06 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB 3515 in Oregon

 (HB 3515) in the Oregon Legislature would prevent gray wolves from ever being included on the state's list of 
threatened or endangered species. 
PLEASE DO NOT VOTE FOR THIS BILL TO EXCLUDE GREY WOLVES!!!  
 
  

 Angel J. Miller 


